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13th February 2020 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our historical topic work and DT learning on Amelia Earhart, we have organised a Year 

Four visit to Tangmere Aviation Museum. During the day the children will learn about the history of 

aviation and transport, famous expeditions, a little more about Amelia Earhart herself and have the 

opportunity to complete a flight simulator experience. We will be visiting the museum on Thursday 

19th March. The children will be taken to the museum by minibus and parent cars, so we are asking 

for any parents who are able to help transport the children to Tangmere to please indicate their 

availability on the attached form. We will leave school at 9.15am and return to school by 2.45pm.  

The children will need to wear school uniform for the visit, however theycan wear comfortable 

shoes for walking, e.g trainers. They will need to bring a packed lunch and their water bottle in a 

rucksack.  

To enable this trip to go ahead we are asking for a donation of £4 to be paid on SchoolsBuddy, to 
cover the cost of the transport. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Rachel Harris  
Year 4 Class Teacher 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Tangmere Aviation Museumon Thursday 19th March 

Child’s name: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

I can/cannot help transport the children to Tangmere Museum and can transport …………………..in my 

car. 

I have paid the £4 donation via Schoolsbuddy for the visit to Tangmere Aviation Museum and I give 

permission for my child to travel on the minibus or in parents cars. 

 

Signed: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………Date………………………………… 
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